
From: Susan Agre-Kippenhan  
Date: Thursday, January 28, 2021 at 11:10 AM 
To:  McMinnville Faculty  
Subject: What to do when students contact you about COVID concerns 
  

Dear Colleagues – I am following up on the email message sent to you by Erin Roberts on 
behalf of the COVID Response team on Wednesday the 27th at 3:20 pm. I want to provide 
you a protocol to follow if you are contacted by a student in your class regarding their 
exposure or their concerns about their exposure. 
  
Please respond 

/coronavirus-update/covid-cases.html


Susan 
  
--  
Susan Agre-Kippenhan 
Provost and VP for Academic Affairs 
503.883.2270    
susanak@linfield.edu 
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